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My	plea	to	government	is	that	there	is	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	that	government	
supports	the	development	of	this	resource.It	seems	absurd	that	solar	is	bought	
for	a	fraction	of	the	price	which	it	is	sold	to	consumers.	There	is	an	opportunity	
for	government	to	demonstrate	an	understanding	of	the	importance	of	this	
renewable	and	to	encourage	its	use.	The	economy,	environment	and	our	future	
are	at	stake.	Please	don't	mess	this	up.	
All	good	wishes,	
	
Prof	Ed	Davis		
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